
 

 

 

 

I SUPPORT [HB 2915]. 

 

[HB 2915 (2023)]-"Prohibits retail pet store from offering to sell or selling dogs or cats. Specifies 

exceptions. Provides that violation is subject to civil penalty not to exceed $500." 

  

[HB 2915] is Legislation which should have occurred decades ago. Plus, the "Fine of $500 is too low." 

 

**Save animals from Humane Societies, Animal Control facilities, Rescue groups and et cetera. 

 

"Shut-down the puppy-mills!" 

 

Good Job! 

 
David S. Wall 
Mr. Oregon Concurs.  
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